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MINUTES    
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

                                            MONDAY, MARCH 11, 2024 
 
 
 
Attending: Magi Winslow, Scott Levan, Greg Sottile, Karen Eseppi 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m. by First Selectman Magi Winslow. 
The meeting was held via Zoom. 
 
Motion: Magi Winslow/Greg Sottile– Unanimous 
To approve the February, 2024 Minutes as presented. 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Scott Levan – Unanimous 
To approve the February, 2024, Expense report(s). 
 
POCD 
The current POCD Committee/Plan was discussed. It was determined the Plan that was 
started in 2019 and paused because of COVID, continues now with the same Committee 
in place, as the original “mission” was not completed. Greg Sottile will draft a short 
message for the upcoming Town mailer, slated to go out in early April, 2024, to ask for 
interest in serving on the Committee. 
 
A request from the Tokeneke Bike Race was received asking for permission to have a 
Race begin and end in Hartland, as in past years.  The BOS will contact the Tokeneke 
and (with Recreations approval of possible Race and dates) suggest a donation to the 
Playground fund at Berg. More information to come. 
 
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Scott Levan – Unanimous 
To adjourn the meeting at 8:32p.m.   
 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Magi Winslow 
Selectmen’s Office 
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